
Covid-19 Countermeasures
Peace Boat is currently coordinating with ports of call based on the following guidelines, in 
order to resume our voyages in April 2021. In order to provide a safe environment for all 
to enjoy their around-the-world voyage, we will be implementing a comprehensive set of 
measures from prior to the voyage and until disembarkation. [As at Sep. 2020]

Before Departure: Mandatory PCR test

Installation of equipment for PCR  & Antigen Testing Countermeasures in All Ports of Call

During the Cruise: Testing every 10 days

Body temperature screening

Only those confirmed negative will be permitted to 
embark.

Antigen and PCR tests will be conducted every 7-14 
days.

Guests will have their temperature measured at the 
entrance of the ship by thermographic camera.
* If a fever is detected, a second check will be 
conducted with a thermometer.

As travel restrictions around the world are eased, we 
are working closely with the port authorities and 
public health officials to ensure a smooth entry.

Disembarkation in certain pots of call may be limited 
to those joining optional tours.
* Local tour guides and drivers will have a medical 
consultation and temperature screening before 
joining.
* Masks must be worn at all times during tours. 
Vehicles will be sterilized before and after the tour.
* Visitors from ports of call are not allowed to embark.

Thorough Preparation for Entry to Ports

Disembarkation at Ports of Call

Enforcing 
Physical 
Distancing

Opening hours will be extended, 
and the number of guests 
permitted at the same time limited. 
Buffet service will be suspended for 
the time being.

To further improve the air quality 
onboard, equipment shown to 
remove viruses and sterilize bacteria 
is being introduced.

Cleaning and sterilizing will take 
place more frequently and 
thoroughly, especially for often 
touched surfaces such as door 
knobs, hand rails, elevator buttons, 
etc.

We will limit the capacity of all 
guest rooms to 2 persons, and also 
reduce the total number of 
passengers on board. 10% of guest 
rooms will be reserved for 
emergency use.

Cabins and public areas will be 
supplied with an intake of outside air 
and vice versa, ensuring a constant 
exchange and ventilation.

Reinforcing 
Hygienic 
Measures

Restaurants

Air Conditioning & Ventilation

Installation of Virus Removal Equipment

PCR & Antigen Tests for All Crew

All crew members are required to 
monitor their body temperature 
from 14 days prior to departure. 
Only those with no symptoms will 
be allowed to embark.

* During the voyage, crew members will be required to 
check their temperature twice a day, frequently wash 
hands and gargle, sterilize hands, and take regular PCR 
& antigen tests.


